
Dear Shareholders, 

 

We will be hosting our Q3 2024 earnings conference call on this coming Friday, 14 February at 

8:00AM ET via Zoom; you may register for the call in advance here at this link. A replay will be 

made available after the earnings call on our IR website.  

 

Regards, 

 

Zoomcar Investor Relations 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/usrVrgzlTjCS72sQkjwV8w

